
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BOROUGH OF ISLAND HEIGHTS 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

The meeting of the Mayor and Council scheduled for June 10, 2025 has been cancelled.  The 

Mayor and Council will meet next on July 8, 2025 at 7 PM at the Borough Hall. 

 

By Order of the Mayor and Council of the Borough of Island Heights. 

 

 

 

Sean Asay 

Borough Clerk 


